
Department of Alcoholic 
Beverage Control Grant

City Council Meeting
July 21, 2020

Tommy Isachsen
Police Sergeant, Santa Rosa Police Department
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PROPOSED
• Accept the grant funding in the amount of 

$46,722 to conduct a multi-tiered and 
comprehensive project aimed at reducing 
alcohol-related issues within Santa Rosa.
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BENEFIT
• This grant will support the departments' 

efforts in reducing alcohol related 
incidents within Santa Rosa by providing 
education in the schools, prevention and 
enforcement activities.
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RECOMMENDATION
• It is recommended by the Police Department that the Council, 

by resolution, authorize the Chief of Police, or his/her 
designee, to accept a grant award from the California 
Department of Alcoholic Beverage Control (ABC) in the 
amount of $46,722 and approve and execute all related award 
documents required for receiving such funds pursuant to the 
terms and conditions of the California Department of 
Alcoholic Beverage Control. 

• Questions?
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